
 

 

 
Last week students from Link Crew visited Knox Gifted Academy to help with a Youth Frontiers 
Courage Retreat. During this day, the Wolves helped lead small groups to challenge students to 
have the courage to stand up for what they know is right. 

       

 

 

Oh, the thinks you can think!                                                                                                                                                                 
The sky is bright pink!                                                                                                                                                                                         
Horton Hears a Who!                                                                                                                                                                                         

Who should see Seussical ? You! 

See your favorite childhood Dr. Seuss characters come to life on stage in Seussical the  

Musical !  From Cat in the Hat  to Green Eggs and Ham , see the classic Dr. Seuss stories like you’ve 

never seen them before!  Come sing along on March 4th-6th at 7:00pm at the Chandler Center for the 
Arts.  Experience quality entertainment that’ll warm your hearts.  Tickets are just $9 ($11 for preferred 
seating).  For advance tickets, call the CHS Bookstore at 480-812-7745, or they can also be purchased 
at the door. 

A reminder for students in AP classes – the absolute deadline for AP test registration and payment is 
Wednesday, February 25th at 3:00pm.  Each AP exam is $92.  Students can register for the exams at 
www.totalregistration.net/AP/030045 and by paying in the bookstore.  Questions?  Contact Mrs. 
Bender at bender.anne@cusd80.com 

http://www.totalregistration.net/AP/030045
mailto:bender.anne@cusd80.com


   

Upper level dance classes attended a lighting lecture and demonstration at the CCA last week in 
preparation for their upcoming dance concert.  Students will control all technical aspects of the April 
16th show.   

   

Chandler High is celebrating 100 years with a special centennial book.  The CHS Centennial Book is a 
special anthology that will appeal to Chandler High School alumni and Arizona residents alike.  For 
information on ordering the book, click on the link below. The cost is $65, and funds collected will 
come back to CHS in the form of scholarships and other school programs.  Purchase the CHS 
Centennial Book. 

http://www.farabeepublishing.com/chandler-high-centennial_1.html
http://www.farabeepublishing.com/chandler-high-centennial_1.html


CHS students interested in attending the following presentations by visiting college reps may sign 
up in the Career Center: 

 Thursday, February 26th:  Navy ROTC vs. Enlisting  10:30-11:30am 
 
New presentations are added daily. Visit the career center calendar to access other valuable 
info. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Seniors will take final exams on May 21st (periods 1, 3, 5) and May 22nd (periods 2, 4, 6) 

On May 26th, all seniors are required to attend a mandatory graduation meeting and cap/gown 
distribution at the CCA. Times to be announced. 

 

 

http://www.cusd80.com/Page/32942

